OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 14 2017

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 304 without my signature.

This bill requires a county office of education and county probation department to
include in their joint transition planning policy an individualized plan and transition
portfolio for juvenile court school students detained for more than 20 consecutive days.

I signed Assembly Bill 2276 in 2014, which requires a county office of education and
probation department to develop a joint transition planning policy to assist students
transitioning from juvenile court schools to other schools. I believe this provides
sufficient guidance to get the job done.

Sincerely,

A 0
Edmund G. Brdwn Jr.
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